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Attached is a Basic Communication from UP Office of Admissions, Diliman, Quezon
City inviting our Grade 12 students to take the UP College Admission Test (UPCAT). The
detaiis of said entrance examination 1s found at www.upcatonline.up.edu.ph. under the
General Information Bulletin.

For information and wide dissemination.
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July 8, 2019

TO: All Public and Private Secondary School Heads

For information and dissemination

FLORENCIO P. BERMUNDO
SGOD Chief/Officer-In-Charge :” ;
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26 June 2019
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Greetings!

We are now preparing for the administration of the UP College Admission Test
{UPCAT) for Academic Year 2020-2021. The UPCAT is given to Grade 12 who wish to
enter the University of the Philippines. As the National University it is our mandate
to provide access not just to the TOP TEN hut to ALL students in the country.

In this connection, we are requesting vour office to disseminate to all schools under
your supervision the GENERAL INFORMATION BULLETIN about UPCAT 2020 found at
www.upcatonline.up.edu.ph. Do encourage as many students as possible to take
the said exam on October 5-6, 2019.

We hope that you can be a helpful conduit in realizing the dreams of the students in
your area to experience high quality education in UP,

Thank you very much for your kind attention and valuable support as we increase

our efforts to widen opportunities for mgh school graduates to enter tertiary
education to UP.

Very truly yours,

Gt - ks
AURORA ODETTE €. MENDOZA, Ph.D.
Director

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained 1n this message and its attachment(s) are confidential, and in some instances
legally privileged, therefore protected from unauthonzed use or disclosure by law. This message 1s intended only for the use of the
individual{s) named above, If you are not the intended recipient(s}, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this message, whether partially or in its entirety, s strictly prohibited by virtue of the UP Office of Admissions Privacy Policy
as well as other UP data privacy regulations. If you received this communication in error, or if any problems occur with transmission,
please immediately notify the sender. Thank you.




